Hi there!

With only 5-months until Christmas it’s time to start thinking about how we, and

those around us can help those in need in our local community.

If your school is considering a Christmas community activity, we've already done
some of the hard work and again teamed up with Transport Canberra to bring Pack

the Bus back to the region!

The concept is simple, we invite schools and other community groups to host
donation points, collecting new toys and non-perishable food items. Then on a
pre-arranged day and time between November 28th and December 18th 2022,
Santa will drive the big bright bus to your campus. Children and parents can then

help us Pack the Bus by getting on-board and placing their donation in the bus.

This year we are collecting for Communities at Work, a local organisation with
locations around the region that distributes food parcels and toys to families in
need. This year there are more families struggling than ever before, which makes
Pack the Bus even more important to people in our community thanks to those

who are wi||ing to make a difference to people’s lives.

If you would like to register your schools involvement, or would like some further

information please email promotions(@canberrafm.com.au.

Registrations close October 31st, 2022.

We really do hope that you can help us Pack the Bus this Christmas.
Thank you!

@ The Mix106.3 Team
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